Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds some of the information requested.
You asked for:
1. How many schools in Leicester City Council do not have a head teacher in post at present? (If possible, could you note a Primary / Secondary breakdown in these figures)

Three (Local Authority Maintained) Schools in Leicester City do not currently have a substantive Head teacher. Two of these are Primary schools and one Secondary school; however, in each case appropriate acting up or temporary arrangements are in place. 
We cannot offer a response regarding other categories of School, e.g. Faith Schools, Academies, Trust Schools etc., which may sit within the City boundary.

2. How many times in the past 5 years have schools in the council had to re-advertise head teacher positions?

Schools often manage their own recruitment and do not inform the authority they are recruiting.  Many schools no longer buy into the HR service or use outside Recruitment services, because of this there are no central records held for Head teacher recruitment and as such Leicester City Council does not hold this information.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance 
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
1st Floor, 16 New Walk
Leicester  
LE1 6UB
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

